CAP/CPC Newsletter

March 2013



## CAP Host's Sierra Business Council Green Drinks

## April 9, 2013

## 6 - 7:30 pm

Enjoy a beautiful spring evening in the hidden gem of Calaveras, The Calaveritas House!

### 4334 Calaveritas Rd.

(The big white house by the tressel)

Green Drinks is sponsored by Sierra Business Council (SBC) and is hosted at a different local business in Calaveras or Tuolumne County each month. Green Drinks is THE place to learn about innovative business ideas and local success stories.

Special guest speaker with be SBC's President Steve Frisch.

Green Drinks showcases area businesses and is a networking venue in which community members share projects and ideas that support the central Sierra Nevada region. At the event there will be sharing of information, opportunity to learn, and network with local Calaveras business. "It's really about having conversations about our community," said Emily Dondero, Sierra Business Council energy associate and Green Drinks organizer.

"We talk about creating sustainable communities through the support of local businesses," she said.

Light appetizers and drinks will be served.

# Support the District 2 and San Andreas Community Plan Maps at the Board of Supervisors

March 19, 2013, 10:30 am.

The District 2 and San Andreas community plan maps have been included in the Draft 2 General Plan Map. This map will be reviewed by the Board of Supervisors at its study session on March 19. Come out and support the community map you helped to draw. Get there early, seating will be limited. It may take a long time to get to the public comment portion of the program, so you may want to bring a snack.

If you are from another part of Calaveras County, it is still important for you to contact your supervisor to support these community plan maps. It takes at least three supervisors to agree to get the job done. Our friends in District 2 and San Andreas are counting on you. One for all and all for one!

If you cannot make it to the meeting, send an email to all the Supervisors and to the Planning Department staff showing your support for these maps and thanking them for their efforts.

The email addresses are: <a href="mailto:cedson@co.calaveras.ca.us">cedson@co.calaveras.ca.us</a>; <a href="mailto:dspellman@co.calaveras.ca.us">dspellman@co.calaveras.ca.us</a>; <u>cwright@co.calaveras.ca.us</u>; <u>dponte@co.calaveras.ca.us</u>; <u>merita9@comcast.net</u>; rlwillis@co.calaveras.ca.us; bgillarde@co.calaveras.ca.us

## Ebbetts Pass Forrest Watch hosting the Sierra Nevada Film **Festival**

# EPFW is hosting 4 evenings of wonderful films this year.

March 23, Black Bart Theater, Murphys April 13, Newsome-Harlow Winery, Murphys September 28, Chatom Winery, Murphys November 8, Columbia College, Columbia

http://www.sierrafilmfest.org/program.html

Tickets:

http://www.sierrafilmfest.org/tickets.html

CAP/CPC, Box 2633, Murphys, CA - www.calaverascap.com